
 
 
 
 
 
 

REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE 

COUNCIL OF COMMISSIONERS 
November 22, 2023 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that due to the exceptional situation caused by the strike of the Common Front, the REGULAR 
MEETING of the Council of Commissioners of the Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board scheduled for Wednesday, 
November 22, 2023, in the Boardroom of the Administration Centre located at 235, montée Lesage, Rosemère 
(Québec) has been cancelled. 
 
 
Given at Rosemère (Québec) 
November 17, 2023 
Giovanna Ortona, Interim Secretary General 
 


